
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 20 OCTOBER 2014 

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/439)  PROGRAMME – 1.2: Visa and Citizenship 

Senator Carr (Written) asked: 

Are there any expected future changes to the family visa streams in addition to what is 
outlined in the Budget Papers? 

Answer: 

The size and composition of the migration programme is set annually as part of the 
Budget.  The planning level for the family stream for the 2014-15 Migration 
Programme remains at 60,885. 


